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October 2019 Newsletter 

Important Dates: 

10/2 Parent Teacher night 5:30-6:30 

10/14 Columbus Day BKCCC CLOSED 

10/16 Fire Department Visit 9:00 

10/23 Pumpkin Picking Field Trip to 

 Jaswell’s Farm 9:15 cost $16.00  

**Pre-K & Enhanced Pre-K ONLY**  

If your child does not attend on this day they 

may come on the field trip if they have a 

chaperone. Permission slips were sent home.  

10/24 Happy 31st Birthday, Breezy Knoll! 

Parent-Teacher Night  

On Wednesday, October 2nd, Breezy Knoll 

will host a Parent/Teacher Night from 

5:30-6:30 pm. Parents will be greeted at 

the door and directed to their child’s 

classroom. The teachers will display cur-

riculum activities and will be available for 

any questions. Because of time con-

straints, we ask that you kindly limit con-

versations to about five minutes. If you 

need more time, please schedule an ap-

pointment for a personal conference. As 

always, this evening is planned for adults 

only.  

Daily Activity Board 

In each classroom there is a Monday-Friday 

activity board. Your child’s teacher will fill in 

what activities they had throughout the day. 

Feel free to take a picture of each day so you 

can talk about what your child learned dur-

ing the school day! 

Progress Reports 

Toddlers receive 2 progress reports per 

year (January and June). 

Preschool-Pre-K receive 3 progress re-

ports per year. Preschool– October, Feb-

ruary and June. Prekindergarten-

November, February and June. 

Please sign and return first & second 

progress reports. You may keep them in 

June. 

Correction 

On the listed days off sheet we forgot to add 

in Good Friday. Which is on April 10th, 

2020. Please add this on to the top part of 

your sheet that went home in September. 

Reminder 

*Please send in a jacket or sweatshirt 

(LABELED with your child’s name) each 

day for your child to wear in the morn-

ing to play outdoors. The afternoons are 

warm, but the mornings are very cool.  

*You may set up automatic tuition pay-

ments with your bank. Just put in our 

name and address (no code). 

We celebrate our 31st year on  

October 24!  

Happy  31st Birthday  

Breezy Knoll!  

Did you Know… 

At Breezy Knoll, we align our curriculum, 

learning centers, and assessments with 

RIELDS (Rhode Island Early Learning and 

Development Standards). If you haven’t al-

ready done so, please visit their website at 

http://rields.com/ and get familiar with 

each developmental domain. This is a great 

way to see what your child’s next develop-

mental steps are in each domain.  


